
MEMO—OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL  

Date:  January 3, 2024 

To:  Dr. Andy Barrett 

From:  Mr. Tom Rogers 

Re:  Board Presentation for Tradition of Excellence Award 
 

 
I want to express my sincere appreciation for the opportunity to present to the Board of 
Education students whose accomplishments and contributions to Geneva High School exemplify 
the Tradition of Excellence Award. On Monday, January 8, 2024, we will present to the Board of 
Education the following students. 
 
A. IHSA Girls State Swimmers: 

Two GHS Swimmers competed in the IHSA State Swim Meet on Saturday, November 11th at 
FMC Natatorium in Westmont. The team, coached by Nick Parry, placed 12th overall. 

• Amelia Murphy placed 6th in the 200 YD Freestyle and 7th in the 400 YD Free Relay. 
• Claire Conklin placed 7th in the 400 YD Free Relay, 12th in the 50 YD Freestyle and 

15th in the 100 YD Freestyle 
 

Together, these students and staff members distinguished themselves, our school and Geneva 
District #304.  Thank you for this opportunity. 


